
 
    

   

October 13, 2022 

TO: Northrop Grumman Suppliers 

FROM: Northrop Grumman Systems Corporation 

SUBJECT: Cyber Security Questions added to eRFQs 
 
 
To improve efficiency and affordability into our operations, Northrop Grumman has updated our 
electronic Request for Quotation (eRFQ) form, used by many of our NG business areas, to include 
cyber security questions. This update will begin October 13, 2022. 
 
The enhanced form will now prepopulate the eRFQ form on your behalf based on your company’s 
previous Representation of Cyber Security compliance.  You must continue to confirm that the 
information is still accurate for the information systems to be used to perform the scope of work 
referenced in each eRFQ.   

• If you check “YES” on the RFQ, the prepopulated answers will remain.   

• If you check “NO” on the RFQ, the fields may be edited, and you will be able to update your 
current compliance information for submittal to the NG Buyer/SCA.    

 
If the information is unavailable, the cyber security questions will be blank and must be populated on 
the eRFQ prior to submittal to the NG Buyer/SCA.   

We look forward to working with your organization as we transition to this new process.  

Note: This is only applicable to eRFQ Forms used by some of our organizations. Please contact your 
Buyer/SCA if you have any questions or comments. 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
Northrop Grumman Supply Chain Management 

 


